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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

February 11, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

LOCAL

City of Los Angeles 

Today, the Transportation Committee voted 2-0 (absent-Bernson) to recommend to commit the City’s balance of funds to the MTA for the Metro Rail Red Line Segment 3 project, in the amount of $34.1 million.

The City Council is scheduled to consider the Transportation Committee’s recommendation on Friday, February 18, 2000.

The Transportation Committee’s proposal recommends that the City of Los Angeles pay the balance of $34.1 million in increments from the FY 2000 through FY 2005 budgets.  The proposed of payments for each fiscal year are estimates and would be derived from federal appropriations funding.

If you should have any questions, feel free to contact Wilbur Babb at (213) 922-2267 or Cathy Manzo at (213) 922-2229.

�








